
To Whom It May Concern: 

I am writing to submit my wholehearted support for HB 1373. Please stand firm for what is 
right and good concerning the protection of those who are most vulnerable: babies in the 
womb. The culture of death will do and say anything to protect the right of people to murder 
their babies. Extending personhood and equal protection under the law to preborn humans 
is simply extending these fundamental human rights to those who have not yet been born. 
Do not believe the lies and confusion. Do not fall for the scare tactics. Abortion is murder. 
Let us stand for what we know is right and true about the unborn. They should have all the 
same protections that all other people have under the law. I am praying for you and your 
colleagues as you deliberate this bill.  

 
Ethan Johnson 


